
 
 

Thursday 12 September 2019 

 
Have your say on East Village Planning Scheme Amendment  

 
Glen Eira City Council is seeking feedback on its Planning Scheme Amendment for the East Village precinct.  

The new precinct, which runs from North Road to Virginia Park in Bentleigh East, was once an important industrial 
area that has seen the departure of many large-scale manufacturing businesses in recent years. Council and the 
Victorian Planning Authority have been working in partnership to explore opportunities for revitalising the precinct, 
including a range of housing, community open spaces, as well as contemporary and innovative businesses that will 
continue to provide local employment. This will be guided by the East Village Structure Plan which was adopted by 
Council in 2018. 

For this vision to be realised, the local planning controls for Glen Eira need to be changed. This formal process is 
called a Planning Scheme Amendment, which we are now seeking feedback on. 
 
Submissions can be made online or via mail. The community members are also invited to come along to the 
following drop-in sessions to have their questions answered about the Amendment: 
 

• Tuesday 17 September, 9am–11am; and  
 

• Wednesday 18 September, 4pm–6pm.  
 
Both sessions will be held at Packer Park Pavilion, 120 Leila Road, Carnegie 
 
The opportunity to provide feedback closes on Wednesday 9 October 2019. 
 
For further information, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/east-village  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 

       9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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